
King Athelstan  

Weekend Attitude of Gratitude Family Challenge! 

On World Mental Health Day, we would usually involve the whole family by hosting a morning ‘Wake 

Up, Shake Up’ event and having a display of work in the playground at the end of the day. As we are 

not able to do these things this year, we are setting you this Attitude of Gratitude Family Challenge 

to complete over the weekend. The children have today been focussing on what they are grateful for 

and practising using this as a tool to improve their wellbeing. Remember: “When some things go wrong, 

take a moment to be thankful for the many things that are going right.” 

 


